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Masses at Mount Argus 

Sunday: 8.00 am, 11.00 am, 4.00 pm 

Monday to Friday: 10.00 am, 6.15 pm 

Saturdays: 11.00 am, 6.15 (Vigil Mass) 

Working Holydays 6.15 pm Vigil, 10.00 am, 6.15 pm 

Church Opening Hours 

Sunday: 7.30 am to 5.00 pm 

Monday to Friday: 9.30 am to 6.45 pm 

Saturday: 10.30 am to 7.00 pm 

 

 

Blessing with the Relic of St Charles 

Monday to Friday after 10.00 am Mass 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday at 4.00 pm 

Saturday after 11.00 am Mass 

Sunday after 11.00 am and 4.00 pm Mass 

 

St Charles Novena Mass: Saturday, 11.00 am 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday: 

11.00 - 11.30 am, 4.00 - 4.30 pm  

Saturday:  4.00 to 5.30 pm 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Wednesdays and Fridays: 4.00 to 6.00 pm 

 

  

 

Today is the Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Rally for Life 2023 
 

Don't miss the Rally for Life 2023 on Saturday, 1 July. Join thousands of fellow Catholics and pro-life 

supporters at the biggest annual pro-life event, now in its seventeenth year. Gather at 1.00 pm at Parnell 

Square, Dublin 1. For more info, visit www.thelifeinstitute.net or call 01 873 0465. 

Hospice Collection: A collection for Our Lady’s Hospice will be taken up after Mass today. This collection 

will be taken up outside the church. 

Peter’s Pence: The annual Peter’s Pence Collection will take place next Sunday. 

Would you like to know more about St Charles of Mount Argus? Books and pamphlets about St Charles 

of Mount Argus are available from the reception desk in the Monastery, as well as the St Charles Prayer 

Book, relic medals, rosaries and candles.  

Summer Break: The Mount Argus Bulletin will take a break for the summer and will reappear on the first 

Sunday of September. 

 
 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

Our mission is to be a living parish where all will feel welcome, everyone will be appreciated and encouraged 

to use their gifts and people and priests work together to develop a community of faith and compassion. 

 

 

 



 

Youth 2000 Summer Festival:  

The Youth 2000 Summer Festival will take place from Thursday, 10 August to Sunday, 13 August at the 

Cistercian College in Clongowes Wood College, Clane, Co Kildare. The festival is for young people aged 

from 16 to 35. The Youth 2000 Summer Festival is full of variety. The festival includes inspiring talks, 

music, prayer, concert, workshops, dramas, share groups, reconciliation and healing service and Mass. It is a 

packed program but there is also time for chatting, sitting, relaxing, soccer and generally chilling out. The 

cost for the weekend is a donation only and free bus travel is available from Dublin. For more information or 

to book online, go to www.youth2000.ie  

For any other queries, please contact the National Office at office@youth2000.ie 

Diocesan Certificate in Catechesis: Starting this September the Office of Mission and Ministry will be 

offering a Diocesan Certificate in Catechesis. This is a modular course over seven Saturdays in St Paul’s, 

Arran Quay. Part One of the course explores Foundations in Catechesis with four modules: Module One: The 

Vocation of the Catechist – Called to Share Faith; Module Two: Catechesis and the RCIA; Module Three: 

Catechesis, Method and Content; Module Four: Catechesis, Prayer and Liturgy. Part Two of the course 

explores Catechesis in Practice with three modules: Module Five: Accompanying Families for Baptism; 

Module Six: Accompanying Families for Holy Communion; Module Seven: Accompanying Families for 

Confirmation. On completion of the course participants will receive the Diocesan Certificate in Catechesis. 

Assessment will be done through journaling. To register or for more information please contact 

patricia.carroll@dublindiocese.ie. 

Know your Faith – Come to Pathways – Exploring Faith and Ministry: 

Applications are now open for the next intake of participants for Pathways. The programme, run by the 

Dublin Archdiocese, begins this year in DCU St Patrick’s Campus, Upper Drumcondra Road, Dublin 9, on 

Thursday, 28 September (7.00 – 9.30 pm). Places are limited so early application is advised. Pathways is a 

two-year, one-evening-a-week course for adults of all ages who wish to explore their faith. It runs from late 

September to May each year. There are no exams and no written work. The only requirement is an openness 

to listening to others and to participate. You can just come along and enjoy! The cost is €400 for the coming 

year which may be paid in instalments.  Some sponsorship may be available for those of limited means. 

Places are limited. For more information please visit www.missionministry.ie or contact Eileen Houlahan, 

CHF, PhD, Director, Pathways Programme at 01 8087594 or pathways@dublindiocese.ie.  

Edith Stein Reading Group: The next meeting of the Philosophy of Edith Stein Reading Group will take 

place on Sunday, 25 June, from 1.00 to 3.00 pm. The venue is the Edith Stein Room, St Teresa’s Priory, St 

Teresa’s Carmelite Church, Clarendon Street, Dublin 2. Visitors and new members are welcome. Contact 087 

1384367 or 087 2206092. 

Art Classes: There is an Art Class in the Mount Argus Parish Community Centre every Monday (except 

Bank Holidays) from 10.30 to 12.30. You don’t have to be Picasso to take part. Come along and have fun and 

make new friends. For more details, call in to the Centre any Monday morning. 

Thank You: We thank those who continue to send in donations to support Mount Argus Church and the 

Passionist Community during these days. Donations received this week amounted to €505. 

Donations: With the “Donate” button on our website you can contribute to the Collection at Mass or Light a 

Candle. If you are sending a cheque, please make it out to “Passionist Congregation”. 

Collection Basket: For those at Mass in church, a collection basket is available at the back of the church. 
 

Mount Argus Church Update – 25 June 2022 
 

When coming to Mass at Mount Argus, we encourage you to use the hand sanitisers inside the church and to 

respect other people’s space, showing care and concern for one another.  
 

Church Collection €1.491      Standing Orders were approx. €250 
 

Child Safeguarding: Mount Argus Parish is committed to ensuring the highest level of protection for all children who engage 

with our parish in any way. For information about the work of our Child Safeguarding Team or for the Dublin Diocese Statement, 

Procedures and Guidelines, see the posters on our Church notice boards or go to www.mountargusparish.ie/child-protection 

To speak to a member of the Mount Argus Child Protection Safeguarding Team, please call 0851876203. 


